
Red Bucket Christian Preschool 
2025-26 Calendar 

 
September: 
Week of 9/8-12  Orientations/Classes begin 
 
October: 
10/4 Pumpkin Patch @ Akins Farm 

(10:30 a.m. to noon) 
10/10 No School (In-Service Day) 
10/15-16 Preschool Conferences 
10/16-17 No School  
10/27 & 30 School Pictures 
 
November: 
11/10 No School (NSD Day) 
11/11 No School (Veterans Day) 
11/24-28 No School (Thanksgiving Holiday) 
 
December: 
12/5 No School (NSD Day) 
12/22-31 No School (Winter Break) 
 
 
 

 January: 
1/1-6 No School (Winter Break) 
1/7 School Resumes 
1/19 No School (MLK Jr Day) 
 
February: 
2/9 No School (NSD Day) 
2/13 No School (NSD Day) 
2/16 No School (Presidents Day) 
 
March: 
3/7 Open House (10:30 a.m.–1:00 p.m.) 
3/13 No School (NSD Day) 
3/23-27 No School (Spring Break) 
 
April: 
4/8-10 Preschool Conferences 
 
May: 
5/22 No School (NSD Day) 
5/25 No School (Memorial Day) 
5/28 Last Day of Preschool 
5/29 Class Picnics: 3’s Classes @11:30 a.m. 
 Pre-K Classes @ 12:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Bad Weather 

Our Preschool will follow Newberg School 

District’s decision about school closure during 

weather events.  We will make every effort to 

post any closures on our website main page.  

You can find out about Newberg School 

District’s closures by accessing their website at 

Newberg.k12.or.us or by phone at  

503-554-5001.  You may also listen to local 

television stations (KGW, KATU, KOIN, FOX).  If 

the Newberg School District has a 2-hour late 

start, we will not have classes.  Please always 

use your best judgment as to whether you 

travel to school on any day of bad weather.  

Thank you for your cooperation and patience 

during challenging weather! 

Visit our website: 

redbucketpreschool.org 

Email: 

redbucketpreschool@gmail.com 

Phone: (Call or text) 

503-538-3420 

Illness Policy 

Please keep your child home when sick.  

We require students to stay home for a 

minimum of 24 hours after a fever, 

vomiting or diarrhea has completely 

resolved without medication.  If your 

child is positive for COVID, please 

contact the school director for 

instructions. 


